## Office of the Principal Bethune College Govt. of West Bengal 181, Bidhan Sarani, Kolkata-700006

No. 155/BC Date: 09.11.2021

## **NOTICE**

It is hereby notified for general information of all concerned that **on-campus UG and PG** classes will start w.e.f. 16/11/2021 as per West Bengal Government Notification Memo No. 1058-Edn(CS)/10M-32/2021 dated 28/10/2021.

As per Govt. Guidelines the following COVID protocols are to be followed by the Students, Teachers and Staff:

- 1. The students should maintain all COVID protocols like wearing masks, applying sanitizer, frequently washing hands maintain social distance in the classroom, laboratory, library, corridor everywhere (Students must carry personal sanitizers, masks, and soap papers).
- 2. Do not come to the institution if you have a fever, cold, or any other ailment. On feeling unwell on campus, report to the Medical Cell of the college immediately.
- 3. Do sit in your assigned position. Do not exchange your books, exercise books and any other belongings with your friends.
- 4. Do not share food or water with anyone.
- 5. Care should be taken for maintenance of cleanliness of the toilets after use.
- 6. Students are requested to contact their departments regarding the theory and practical class schedule.
- 7. Students, Teachers and Staff should carry hard/soft copy of COVID vaccination certificate with them while entering the campus
- 8. Visitors or guardians will not be allowed inside the campus unless it is extremely urgent. In such case visitors should record their details in the visitors' log book in the main gate.
- 9. No gathering inside the campus will be allowed.
- 10. All COVID protocols issued/ to be issued by the Central/ State Government should be strictly followed.

Principal Bethune College